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JAB/RAB         5th December 2023 

  

 

Dear Parent/Carers 

 

We have some exciting events coming up in the weeks before students break up for the Christmas 

holidays that we are pleased to share with you. 

 

• Wednesday 13th December: A special Christmas lunch will be available to all students from 

12:20pm.  Please note that there will be no morning break service on this day, so students 

should bring a drink and a snack from home if they wish. 

 

The cost of the lunch is £3.50, which includes the lunch and a Christmas themed pudding. 

Students who are entitled to Free School Meals are still able to receive this at no additional 

cost. 

 

• Wednesday 20th December: Christmas Jumper day, plus other surprises, and we will also be 

having our annual Christmas disco. The allocated times are listed below: 

  

o Years 7-8:    4:00pm-5:15pm 

o Years 9-11:  5:30pm-6:45pm 

 

Please also be reminded that the academy will be closing at 12:20pm on Friday 22nd December 2023.  

The kitchen will be serving a selection of brunch items during morning break. If your child is entitled 

to Free School Meals, they can collect a grab bag from the dining hall at 12:20pm. 

 

We would like to wish all of our students and their families a merry Christmas and a Happy new Year, 

and we look forward to welcoming students back into the academy on Tuesday 9th January 2024. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

Dr Bartlett 

Regional Executive Headteacher 
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